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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Daniel Rizzo 

 Frank Stringi, City Planner 

 John Festa, Economic Development Director 

From: Councillors Brian M. Arrigo and John F. Powers, Co-Chairmen 

 Economic Development Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: October 1, 2014 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Economic Development Sub-Committee will meet on 

Thursday evening, October 30, 2014 at 5:00 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso 

City Council Chamber of Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the 

committee will consider the following item(s): 

 

 

14-211 Motion presented by Councillor Arrigo:  That the Mayor in conjunction with the 

City Council discuss the preparation of an economic development comprehensive 

plan regarding the future of the City of Revere. Specifically, the comprehensive 

plan should, at a minimum, include input from local officials, residents, business 

owners and community groups. The goal of a comprehensive plan would be to 

identify shared values and a collective vision for the entire City of Revere. Further, 

any action steps recommended in the comprehensive plan shall be considered a 

blueprint for local officials and shall inform future decision-making. 


